
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We would like to hear from parents and carers of children and young people with Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND), about your experiences and perception of 
educational support within Hampshire.  Please complete the survey here  if you are the 
parent or carer of a child or young person who either has an Education, Health and Care 
Plan or who is supported at SEN Support level in their educational setting.  
  
As a Local Authority we are working with the Department for Education within a programme 
called Delivering Better Value (DBV) in SEND.  Through this programme we aim to ensure 
that educational support for children and young people with SEND is both high quality and 
sustainable.    
  
We will use the information gathered from this survey to ensure that we understand and 
include the experiences of parents and carers within this work.   Alongside the views of other 
local partners, we will use these perspectives to collective inform our decisions and shape 
change in Hampshire.    
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Jenni Davies  
Senior Consultant  
Hampshire County Council  
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=tdiBPwfuF0yGnB20OQGNm3Xsgr4M8cdCjyOb7q3YWpJUQTVJU0ZGNVkySUxZN0hHQkROU1dKODVPUS4u

